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Cherie Davis

To the enquiring and advisory committee, my family and I have lived in East 
Gippsland for almost 50 years and in that time we have developed a respect and 
appreciation for the beautiful landscapes and environment in which we live. The 
Kalbar mine is threatening this serenity, and they’re lack of transparency from the 
beginning has been incredibly unprofessional, misleading and threatening. The 
shareholders of this proposal have not only been aggressive to our local farmers and 
landholders, but the proposed mine will also greatly threaten our tourism and food 
industries. It will contaminate our food bowl and the resulting pollution will cause 
extreme damage to the estuaries throughout East Gippsland. This mine also 
threatens our local aboriginal culture, and the Gunaikurnai people. There is nothing 
positive that will be gained from the mine, only significant losses to our community 
and the environment. I entirely appose the development of the fingerboards mineral 
sands project.
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